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What We Are Learning! 

What a wonderful first week of Pre-K we 

had! I love how the littles bounce into the 

room with smiles and excitement! They 

seem so happy to see their friends. We 

have been busy learning our daily routine 

and getting to know one another. This is 

such a sweet group that seem to get 

along well with each other. We sang 

songs, read stories, played with Play-Doh, 

Legos, puzzles, and many math materials. 

We drew in our journals and painted our 

first handprints. They had fun going to 

their first Art Class with Miss Beck. We 

have all enjoyed the beautiful weather 

and playing outside on the playground 

with preschool and kindergarten. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Sept.    1 – 12:00 p.m. Dismissal 

Sept.    4 – No School – Labor Day 

Sept.   14 – Picture Day 

Sept.   16 – Rockets Golf Scramble 

 

Our theme for next week will be “All 

About Me”. If you have not sent in a 4x6 

individual and family photo, please do so 

as soon as possible. 

Since we have several littles already 

excited about Show and Tell, we will 

begin this Wednesday, August 23rd. 

Please bring only one item that fits in 

their backpack or can be easily carried. 

No breakable items please. Show and tell               

will be every Wednesday morning. 

 

 
 

Notes:  

Please complete and return the “Getting to Know Your Child” paper, so I will know if there 

are any more allergies or health issues.  

Just a reminder to make sure your little has a water bottle in their backpack every day. 

It has been requested that parents please do not come to the parking lot for pick up 

before 2:45 p.m. as this has caused some traffic congestion. 

Thank you for choosing St. Mary’s School and sharing your little blessing with us! 
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